March 27, 2017 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This memo serves to inform that James T. Alton’s SBDM Council will not meet during our regularly scheduled meeting on March 28, 2017.  The council made the decision to combine March and April business into one meeting which will be held on April 25, 2017.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Jama Bennett 
SBDM Chair
